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Update: Rentals of District Facilities 

To help reduce the risk of Covid-19 transmission and ensure the health, safety and wellness of 
staff, students and others using Vancouver School District facilities, rentals are cancelled until 
August 31, 2020. Refunds will be issued for previously booked rentals. 

Existing child care, essential services rentals and summer camps for children and youth will 
continue to be considered in accordance with public health guidelines. 

Sports fields, courts, school grounds and play structures are available for student use during the 
school day and for casual use by the members of the community outside of school hours. 
People who use sports fields, courts and play structures are encouraged to follow public health 
and safety measures including washing or sanitizing hands before and after use, as well as 
practicing physical distancing with people who are not members of the same household. 

Organized competitive play and training will not be permitted at this time. Applications for 
renewals or new facility use rentals are also postponed at this time. 

Members of the community are reminded that school property is for the exclusive use of 
schools during school hours. 

 
 


